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The Danish Parliament, 

Folketing 

 

Dear Pia Kjærsgaard! 

Conservation of nature and wildlife is the same need for the humanity, as life, development and 

multiplication of the human race. It's no secret that our planet has long been in a deplorable state. For the 

sake of amusement the animal world is being destroyed and tons of garbage is being thrown into the 

environment. This is an every day activity, despite the fact that the planet is our beautiful and defenseless 

home and world. 

Careful use of natural resources and conservation of nature is not only a biological, social, but 

also a political problem. It must be solved by the whole world, by joint efforts regardless of age, 

education and political convictions. It is necessary to minimize the negative impact of a person on a 

living nature: not to pollute the environment, but preserve and multiply the animal and vegetable worlds 

and reduce the use of irreplaceable resources. 

We, the International peacekeeping social organization “Institute of Peace”, call for everyone to 

think about the health of our descendants, as we leave very terrible consequences and big problems from 

human life. There is no need to increase the extraction of natural resources for the sake of economic 

growth. It is necessary to take from the nature exactly as much as necessary for living. If every person is 

responsible for the life of the future generation, then the Earth will always be in a well-groomed and 

pleasant state. If we protect the nature today, undoubtedly, it will thank us tomorrow! 

Best regards, Director                                     

Pliev Ruslan Magomed-Bashirovich 
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